
  

 

  
 

FTSE Russell Index Review - June 2018 
 

04 June 2018 

FTSE Russell would like to clarify that the June 2018 index reviews (effective from the open on 18 June 2018), will be implemented 
using the official close prices from the last trading day prior to the review effective date.  For example: companies listed on the 
Jakarta Stock Exchange (Indonesia) will use the official close price on Friday 08 June 2018 to implement the June review changes,  
since the Jakarta Stock Exchange will be closed between 11 June and 15 June 2018.  For the avoidance of doubt, any markets that 
are trading for half a day prior to the index review will also use the official (half day) close price to implement the review changes.  

   
    

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 
Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 4563 6346 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1866 551 0617 
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